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Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Adminisi mm . , :e m I'l

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

SUBJECT: Reopening of Significant Construction Deficiencies 42 and 48

Dear Mr. Collins,

As a result of a NRC site review of SCD files for which final reports have
been submitted by LP&L, it has been determined that the final reports sub-
mitted for SCD's 42 and 48 do not adequately describe the scope of the
corrective action performed. The Nonconformance Reports (%CR's) used to
identify the problem and track the corrective action have been reopened.
Upon disposition of these NCR's, LP&L will resubmit final reports for
SCD's 42 and 48. It is anticipated that final reports on these SCD's will
be transmitted to the NRC by February 14, 1983.

If you have any questions, please advise.
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cc: 1) Director 3) E. L. Blake
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

2) Director 4) W. M. Stevenson
Office of Management
Information and Program Control
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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